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December 7, 2018 
 

Dear Carver E&S Families: 
 
At Parent Teacher Conference, Ms. Pat and Ms. Jordan handed out a parent survey to get 
feedback from our parents.  We had 71 parents complete it.  Thanks to Ms. McGoldrick for 
compiling the data.   
 
Here are the results: 
*** 99% (70 out of 71) report we have a welcoming environment for parents 
*** 87% report we inform parents of activites at the school 
*** 16 parents report a preference for morning meetings; 39 request evening 
meetings; 1 requested Saturday meetings 
*** 36 parents would like more information about school issues; 31 would like more 
information about how to get involved. 
*** Parents requested resources be spent on Parent Workshops and Summer materials to 
use at home; Workshop requests:  Applying to colleges, Study techniques, Summer 
enrichment 
*** Many parents reported that we continue to communicate via email. 
 
All in all, these results affirm a great deal of our work.  Thanks for all your support.  Please 
let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Again, thanks to Ms. Pat, Ms. Jordan and Ms. McGoldrick for their help with it! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ted M. Domers, Ed.D. 
Principal  
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